Good morning, today is Tuesday, March 13t
There is a 7™ grade BHIP meeting on Thursday in Mrs. Birse’s room 219

There is a yearbook club meeting today for the communications committee. Make sure you sign up for
the activity bus or have a ride home at 4:00.

1 Pig, 11 flocks of chickens, 2 Water Buffalos, 8 Goats, 4 Flocks of Hope, 1 Boost of Nutrition, 2 Baskets
of Hope, 2 llamas, a sheep, 3 alpacas, 2 water wells, and a trio of rabbits. Incredible job, Gateway. That
is the list of animals you purchased for Heifer International that will bring hope to people in poverty. To
top that off, your donation will be doubled, and we’ll be giving twice that list of animals through a
generous matching program. Thank you for donating, your generosity is amazing!

Today is the last day to turn in an order form to purchase an autographed copy of a book from Brandon
Mull. If you have a copy of your own you would like autographed, please bring it to the library by
Thursday.

The Guardian Wear Spring Sale has begun! Show your Guardian Pride with a Guardian Hoodie or the
new Baseball T-shirt!

Order forms are available on the wall to the left of the office, or on the PTSA website at
gatewayptsa.org. Order forms and payment are due to the office by March 23rd. Check out some of the
new items in the display case near the office, like the new GMS Water Bottles, which are also available
at the Student Store every Friday.

Attention eighth graders! Do you have questions about high school? Mrs. Smith will be at eighth grade
lunch 2-3 times a week to answer these questions. Feel free to visit her by the stage stairs at lunch.
Remember to check which classroom you need to be in first period on Wednesday so you can meet with
your future school counselor at Jackson High School. Classroom assignments are posted in the
Commons, 400 wing, counseling center, and B building. All eighth grade teachers have the room
assignments, too. The Jackson counselors have a lot to share, so please make sure you are on time on
Wednesday!

It's spirit week!

Today is Tie-Dye Day...Radical dude!

On Wednesday we’re going to show some school pride and wear our finest Gateway gear!
Thursday will be Aloha Day, so let’s see those Hawaiian shirts, leis, and surfer stuff.

Finally, on Friday, give yourself the luck of the Irish by wearing green; it’ll be the day before St.
Patrick’s Day!

Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.
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